
Week of Sept, 4th - Sept. 8th, 2023 RIVERVIEW NEWS
2024-2025 Family Edition

LOOKING AHEAD:
May 13th Ecole De Cirque (Grade 2)
May 14th OCEANWISE ACTIVITY (whole school)

May 15th Grad Trip!
May 16th NO PED DAY: School Open
May 19th HOLIDAY (NO SCHOOL OR SEED)
May 20th Governing Board at 6:00 p.m.

Grade 6 ELA Exam begins
 PPO/DOMINO’S PIZZA NIGHT

May 21st FIRE DRILL @ 3:20 p.m.
Grad Meeting @ 6:00 p.m.

May 26th LOCAL PED DAY (SEED OPEN)
K4/K5 Orientation 2025-2026

May 28th Track & Field at PCHS (team only)
June 2nd ECOMUSEUM (K4/K5)

Volunteer Reception
June 4th Intermiel visit (Grade 1)

Flag Football @ PCHS (Gr. 5/6 team)
June 10th-12th Grade 6 MATH EXAM
June 11th Governing Board @ 6:00 p.m.
June 12th End of year event
June 13th K5 End of Year Celebration

(parents invited from 8:15-10:00)
June 19th Gr. 6 Graduation and reception
June 20th LAST DAY OF SCHOOL

Report Cards on Mozaik

Monday, May 12th Tuesday, May 13th Wednesday, May 14th Thursday, May 15th Friday, May 16th

Grade 2 at 
Circus School

OCEANWISE EXHIBIT IN GYM

Grade 6 Grad Trip
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SEED/DAYCARE STAFF APPRECIATION:
This week we will celebrate our SEED/Daycare/Lunch staff for all that they do to support 
students!  We appreciate them for their creativity, care, and dedication.  Thanks to Miss 
Melissa, our Daycare Technician for her hard work in coordinating the team… We are 
grateful to all of you!  Please take a moment to thank them with a kind word or gesture 
this week!  Messages of thanks can be sent to the team at mbourcier@lbpsb.qc.ca.

Like our Facebook page for news and updates!

HOT LUNCH ORDERS

VOLUNTEER RECEPTION:
Invitations were sent out this weekend (with a few 
more for PPO volunteers to come)!  Looking forward 
to recognizing the efforts of our dedicated parents and 
community members on June 2nd!  Thank you!

OCEANWISE:
This week, students and staff will have the opportunity to visit a mobile exhibit by 
Oceanwise, a global conservation organization.  The gym will be transformed into an 
interactive learning space in order to find out about meaningful ways to protect our 
oceans and wildlife.  To find out more, visit: https://ocean.org/action/seadome/
ENERGY CUBES CHALLENGE:
Keep it moving, Riverview!  All students are encouraged to keep track of their movement 
this month using the booklet distributed by our Phys. Ed. Teachers. (see Facebook for images) 
OUTDOOR EDUCATION:
Our Outdoor Classroom is reaching the final stages before construction can begin in 
Riverview Park, behind the school.  A long time passion project of our PPO, the space 
will allow students to enjoy outdoor learning for years to come!  We will keep you 
updated when details are finalized.  In the meantime, Ms. Rachel and Mme Sophie have 
spent the last few days with other LBPSB colleagues at a conference in Banff, Alberta, 
collecting information about outdoor ed. for Riverview!  What an experience!

FIELD TRIPS:
There are a number of field trips on the horizon and students are all reminded that, in 
order to participate, engagement and appropriate behaviour are required.  This week, 
Grade 2 will visit L’École de Cirque de Verdun on Tuesday. Grade 6 classes will go 
to the Ninja Factory for their grad trip on Thursday, before settling into exams next 
week. Please be on time and prepared for trips (don’t forget to send in permission slips!).
CAMPVANTAGE 2025:
The first round of invitations are going out by email as we speak…  After that, any 
available spaces will be offered to other interested families.  STAY TUNED! :)
SAVE THE DATE:
The End of Year Event for families will take place on June 12th, from 3:00-6:00 p.m. in 
the school yard, with food, games, music, and lots of surprises in store!  See you there!

Gates open at 7:45 a.m. Please arrive on time.  All changes to the dismissal routine must be made before 11:30 a.m. by calling Ms. Kim (514-761-4524)

HAPPY MOTHER’S DAY:
Many classes were busy preparing notes/treats 
last week to show gratitude to Moms for all that 
they do. We hope that all of the moms, 
grandmothers, and caregivers in the Riverview 
community feel the love today and always! 
Take some time today for YOU!  Enjoy the sun!

WARMER DAYS AHEAD THIS WEEK:
Please remind students about the proper 
attire for school. Shorts, t-shirts, and 
even tank tops (but no spaghetti straps, 
crop-tops, hats, or hoods) are permitted. 
For safety reasons, crocs & open-toed 
sandals/flip flops are not acceptable 
footwear for school.  Running shoes are 
required at all times during Phys Ed.

SEED/DAYCARE

May 12th-16th

Formerly a PED DAY, May 
16th is now a regular 

school day.  All classes and 
SEED/DAYCARE services 

WILL be available!

NEW

Virtual 
assembly @ 

1:45 p.m.

LONG WEEKEND AHEAD! NO SCHOOL or 
SEED SERVICES ON MONDAY, MAY 19th

mailto:mbourcier@lbpab.qc.ca
https://commander.lacantinepourtous.org/ecole
https://ocean.org/action/seadome/



